

Wonderful Word Publishers

P. O. Box 315

Powell, Tennessee 37849

Phone: (865) 441-3181 - (865) 947-6523

Email: emcimino@yahoo.com

October 6, 2020

Dear Supporters of Wonderful Word Publishers,

We are writing you to update Connie's health situation and at the same time, to let you know that the ministry is still going on.

On April 16th Connie fell and hit her head on the floor and caused a brain bleed. Her son took her to the hospital and while there they found another problem. The brain bleed was going to be alright, but she told them about another problem she had that needed to be checked. As they checked it, they found that she had Fournier's gangrene and had to do surgery right away. Had she not had the fall, she could have died with the gangrene. They made a nine inch incision and had to leave it open to heal. They must repack it a couple of times a day which is very painful. As of now she has had to go under anesthetic four times. She is weak but gaining strength every day. She will be taken to rehab sometime this week. Please keep Connie in your prayers.

In the meantime, her ministry is still going strong. We sent eleven boxes of tracts Monday to Mexico and Central America. We are running more tracts now that will be sent out as soon as our transporter can pick them up. Connie's heart is her ministry and getting God's Word out that others might come to know Jesus as their Saviour.

We thank you all for your faithful prayers and support for Wonderful Word and Connie. If you need anything you can call Mrs. Gloria Brewster at 214-293-5252 or email her at gbrew14834aol.com or call Judy or me at 817-307-5382 or email us at printministry@yahoo.com.

In His Service,

Larry R. Connor

President